
 
Dear APA Draper 3 Family, 
 
We are fast approaching the time for re-enrollment at American Preparatory Academy. As with other years, 
you will be asked to attend a Re-Enrollment Meeting prior to completing re-enrollment forms in Skyward for 
your student(s). The dates for our Re-Enrollment Meetings at the D3 campus are as follows: 
 

 
Draper 3 Annual Mandatory 

Re-Enrollment Meeting 
 

SELECT ONE MEETING TO ATTEND 
 

Tuesday, March 14th 
8:15 a.m. 

 
Wednesday, March 15th 

8:15 a.m. 
 

Thursday, March 16th 
2:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Meetings will be held in the D3 gym. 

Doors will be locked promptly at start time and there will be no late admittance. 
These meetings are mandatory for ALL families every year. 

Any families that choose not to attend will need to enter the lottery on our website at www.americanprep.org for 2023-
2024 enrollment. 

 
 
The following is a list of FAQs. If you have any additional questions, please reach out to the Draper 3 registrar 
at d3registrar@apamail.org. 
 

• Who are the D3 Re-Enrollment Meetings for? The parents or guardians of all APA students in grades 
6th through 11th planning to attend the D3 campus in 2023-24. If you have multiple students enrolled at 
APA, please plan to attend a re-enrollment meeting at each campus where your students will be 
enrolled. 

• We are not planning to re-enroll. Do we need to do anything? Yes! Please contact the registrar’s 
office and let us know (d3registrar@apamail.org). You will be given end-of-year withdrawal forms to 
complete and will be removed from notification and reminder emails regarding re-enrollment for your 
student. You will not need to attend a meeting unless you have another student you are planning to re-
enroll. 

• We are not sure yet if we will be coming back to APA or enrolling in another school next fall. What 
should we do? Please complete the re-enrollment process as if you were returning to APA. There is no 
other way to secure your seat. If you decide to enroll elsewhere, just notify us of your change of plans. 

• We are planning to re-enroll, but none of the meeting times work for us. What should we do? Please 
contact d3registrar@apamail.org. Parent meetings are mandatory and every effort should be made to 
attend a general meeting. However, we understand that there will be conflicts and we will work with 
you. 


